
Dear friends and family,
 
  This month has been fun and wild! As summer is soon to be coming to 
an end, I have been thinking about a few things that need done - like 
cutting Helen’s grass again. So, I started with that. Paul and I went back 
out and cut her grass along with trimming her hedges. It was lots of fun! 
I haven’t trimmed hedges since I was quite young. Paul said that it was 
kinda like riding a bike. Well, he was right! Muscle memory came to the 
rescue and we were quite proud of all the work we got done for her. Paul 
will cut the grass one more time within the next few weeks and I think 
that will be all that’s needed for the fall and winter. I am really thankful 
that Paul and I have been able to do this for Helen. 

 

   Also, as promised, I said I would share about the second team from America 
that came and helped out around Overtoun House. They were amazing!! There 
were ten people on this team and they were able to get so much work done in 
one week. Literally every time you turned around, they were finishing another 
job! They were such a blessing to have and to get to know. 
   They were able to build an internal wall in the main hall/worship room in 
the basement, they remodelled two rooms; painted, put flooring down, patched 
holes, and so much more. They also were able to do a bit of work outside as 
well. They were great!! 
  It is always so nice making new friendships and connections. 
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Moving benches to outside 
garden areas for the public 

Putting benches in 
for the public 

Waiting for the 
rain to pass 

Helping the team paint

First couple rows of flooring going down

Painting the first coat of grey 

Trimming up the door They created a tiled piece of art!! 



   
I am excited to announce that Kinrick kids will be starting back 

up in one month! We are so excited for this! This summer has both 
flown by and yet seems like forever since we have been able to see 
the children. So, we are very excited to get back in the schools and 
start up the weekly clubs. I am looking forward to sharing with you 
all that God has been doing as we go into this next school year. 
 
   Oh, another fun thing I was able to do is cut and highlight Helen’s 
hair again. We had lots of fun and we always enjoy catching up and 
spending time together. We were both very happy with the outcome. 
Phew! Anything can happen when you aren’t properly trained. Haha 
I do enjoy colouring and cutting hair though. I cut a few of my friends’ 
hair too. It’s a side hobby! 
 
   Thank you all for your continued prayers and support. You are all 
a wonderful blessing to me! May the Lord bless and keep each one 
of you. 

- Jessica Tomlinson 

Globe International • P.O. Box 3040 Pensacola, FL 32516 • www.globeintl.orgchossengeneration

Learn more about 
Scotland here!

Room complete! Try Something Tuesday 
games table 

Try Something Tuesday 
craft table 

Helens new hair colour and cut 


